
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 25, 2017 3:54:13 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 12:37 PM
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
DARLENE HATTER

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
instead of gouging people trying to make an honest living, try cutting the salaries of the executives,
they are the highest paid of any hydro company, thanks  to |Hydro One i had to declare bankruptcy,
pretty sad never had problems paying my bills before,

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



